
Finding the Extraordinary in the ordinary

 Join us for an interactive and entertaining hour that will help you find the strength
and inspiration to handle the uncertainties and challenges in the coming months.

Matt & Phil, a nationally known speaking duo, are bringing their energy and
optimism to a virtual family event designed for the Glenbrook community.

Coping with COVID
A Series for the Glenbrook Community

Register to receive the Zoom link.  

Featuring M&P
Wednesday, October 21, 7pm

present:

GBN Snowball
GBN Parents Association
GBS Student to Student

GBS Parents Association

Glenbrook
Foundation

Thank you to
our sponsors!

https://glenbrook225.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_sv9HhpMpRgyNCO1cayZrFQ

